
During the last 2 weeks, some of our children have
been involved in some exciting maths. Last week 4
children visited Lathom and took part in the maths
challenge and were just pipped at the post! Well done
to Poppy, Luke, Leighton and Lucy.

On Wednesday, 6 of our Year 6 children went to St
Johns and had their reasoning skills put to the test in
a Sudoku contest.  They have 5 more sessions
throughout the year. Well done to everyone.

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

WEDNESDAY 16TH OCTOBER 2024
8.30am Year 5 children / siblings 
8.45am children in school who have siblings who
DO NOT attend our school. e.g. babies, toddlers.
9.30am Families within school from Nursery -
Year 6
12.15pm afternoon Nursery children

Best Classes 
this week
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16.10.24 School Photographs (Siblings &
individual)
18.10.24 School closes at 3pm for half
term
28.10.24 School opens for new term
28.10.24/29.10.24 Tri Kids
8.11.24 Remembrance Assembly
11.11.24 Anti Bullying Week
12.11.24 ROCK KIDZ
15.11.24 Children in Need
9.12.24/ 10.12.24/12.12.24 Nativities
11.12.24 Christmas Lunch
19.12.24 Tea with Santa (Rec/Yr 1/Yr 2)
20.12.24 School closes at 3pm
6.1.25 School opens for new term
14.2.25 INSET DAY School is closed
24.2.25 School opens for new term

  

Reception - Mario & Vinni
Year 1-  Harper & Xander
Year 2 - Algasim & Alma
Year 3 -  Timur & Jennifer
Year 4- Lola & Jorgie
Year 5 - Rosalee & Frankee
Year 6-  Ralfs & Alfie

Well doneWell doneWell done

SCHOOL PHOTOSSCHOOL PHOTOS
2RF & 3ML

On Tuesday night our Year 3/4 children took
part in a SHARES football competition. The
team is full of talented players and they did not
disappoint! After 3 matches the team were
declared the overall winners and were
presented with a gold medal. Well done to
Mae, Isaac, Dylan, Mason, Max and Teddy.

Woodland WinnersMathmagicians


